
ISSUED: September 20, 2017

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UE 327

In the Matter of

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER,

2016 Power Cost Adjustment Mechanism.

SCHEDULING MEMORANDUM

Due to a scheduling conflict, the Commission proposes that the hearing, tentatively set for
October 13, 2017, be held instead on October 11, 2017, if necessary. I ask PacifiCorp, the

Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities, Oregon Citizens' Utility Board, and Commission

Staff to confer andjointly respond to Candice Menza, at (503) 378-6607 or
candice.men2:a@state.or.us, by September 25 whether October 11 works or identifying

potential alternative dates.

The remainder of the schedule is unchanged. A hearing would only be required if the parties

elect cross-examination or the Commissioners elect examination.

Dated this 20t day of September 2017 at Salem, Oregon.

Sarah Rowe

Administrative Law Judge


